This is A.J. Muttillo, principal of Leesville Road High School with a brief phone message.

School Assignment Notifications for 2016-17 were distributed to students in grades 9-11 in their first period
class today. Please pay attention to the following information regarding student assignment for next school year.
If you are satisfied with your assignment, no action is required. If you would like a different school assignment,
please request this assignment during the following assignment window. Magnet Application - January 7-22,
Transfer period and Different Calendar School Option - February 8-12, 2016. This assignment also provides
information about the transportation services for which your student will be eligible. If your child is assigned to
LRHS and under the transportation section it states, “parent provide,” it will be the parents’ responsibility to
provide transportation or request a transfer to a school where transportation will be provided by WCPSS.

Please remember that if your student is eligible for transportation but has not been riding, you will need to
request services.

For more detailed information, please refer to your assignment notification or visit Wake County Student
Assignment webpage under the parent section on wcpss.net.



